
July 10, 2023


Board of Supervisors - County of Ventura

800 S. Victoria Ave., Ventura, CA  93009


Dear Members of the Board,


I write you today in support of the recommendation by Supervisor Lopez to 
name the future Family Justice Center in Oxnard in honor of my wife and 
former Chair of the Ventura County Board of Supervisors, Carmen Ramirez.


Carmen’s unwavering dedication to education and youth empowerment has left 
an indelible mark on countless lives. She has been a mentor, role model, and 
source of inspiration for countless young individuals, instilling in them a sense 
of hope, resilience, and determination. By naming the location of the Family 
Justice Center in Oxnard after her, we would not only honor her remarkable 
achievements but also inspire future generations to follow in her footsteps and 
continue the work of building a better, more equitable society.


I wholeheartedly urge you to support the proposal to name the location of the 
Family Justice Center in Oxnard after Carmen Ramirez. Her remarkable 
achievements, selfless dedication, and transformative impact on our community 
make her a truly deserving honoree. I believe that this tribute would not only 
honor Carmen Ramirez's legacy but also serve as a beacon of hope, inspiring 
current and future generations to strive for a better, more inclusive society.


Best regards, 


Roy Prince
Roy Prince - RA Registered Architect

PO Box 6838, Oxnard, CA 93031  
RoyPrince.com ~ 805.448.0465


